
Ottawa 17th August, 1912.

In reply to your letter of the Blst ultimo, I beg to
sir,

say that the Department has laid before the Superintendent of

Govemment Telegraph Service your request to have a telephone

line oonstructed to Metlakahtla.

pour obedient servant.

Asst.Deputy & Secretary.

C.C.Perry,Esqr.,

Indian Agent,

Metlakahtla, B.C.
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